
 
STATE OF WASHINGTON 

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY 
4601 N. Monroe Street  Spokane, Washington 99205-1295  (509) 329-3400 

February 18, 2022 
 
 
 
Jenny Wu 
NPDES Permits Section 
USEPA Region 10 
1200 Sixth Avenue, Suite 155 
Seattle, WA 98101 
 
RE: National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System Draft Permit and Fact Sheet Review for Inland 

Empire Paper Company Permit WA0000825 
 
Dear Jenny Wu: 
 
Enclosed is a draft copy of Inland Empire Paper Company’s National Pollutant Discharge Elimination 
System permit and fact sheet. Please review these documents and submit comments before the end of 
the upcoming public comment period. 
 
Ecology will place a public notice in the local newspaper (Spokesman Review). There will be a 45-day 
comment period from the date of publication. At that time, you will have the opportunity to submit 
comments on requirements and conditions in the permit. Ecology will review and respond to 
comments received during the 45-day public review period and will issue the final permit after 
addressing all comments. The comment period will run from March 4, 2022 to April 18, 2022. 
 
Please do not share or forward the permit or fact sheet, the public will have the opportunity to review 
and submit comments on the draft documents during the upcoming public review period. We are also 
providing a copy of these documents to the Spokane Tribe, Colville Confederated Tribes, Kalispel Tribe 
and the Coeur d’Alene Tribe. 
 
Please contact Pat Hallinan at (509) 655-9239 or by email at Patrick.Hallinan@ecy.wa.gov if you have 
questions about the document review. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Adriane P. Borgias 
Water Quality Section Manager 
Eastern Regional Office 



 
AB:sj 
Enclosure (2) 
cc: Susan Poulsom, USEPA 
 Brian Nickel, USEPA 
 Cody Pitscitelli, USEPA 
 Pat Hallinan, WQ Permit Manager, Ecology Eastern Region 
 Art Jenkins, PE, WQ Permit Unit Supervisor, Ecology Eastern Region 


